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Wednesday 6th February 2019 

NEWSLETTER: February 2019 

Dear Parents, Carers and the community of Lemington,  

Thank you for your continued support in this exciting time of change and 

development for our school! 

OUR SCHOOL RE-BRAND: 

Thank you to all of our children that have entered a logo design for our 

competition. A reminder that the deadline for entries is Friday 8th February at 

12pm. One design will be selected as the winner and they will work with a 

graphic designer to create our new school logo that will be used on uniform and 

signage around school. Please note that we will ‘phase’ the new logo in and 

there will be no requirement for you to purchase new uniform with the logo on 

immediately.   

SPORT UPDATE:  

Our P.E. leader Mrs. Jamieson is sending out a separate sports newsletter, but I 

would just like to say a huge well done to our Y5/6 boys’ team that represented 

the school superbly at the Newcastle and Northumberland Small Schools 

Tournament on 30th January. Mrs. Jamieson reported that the boys were a credit 

to Lemington! Below are the details of our next fixtures. 

 Thursday 14th February – Duffy League (West Newcastle League) (4-

5:10pm at Walbottle Campus). 

 Thursday 7th March – Duffy League (West Newcastle League) (4-5:30pm 

at Walbottle Campus).  
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LEMINGTON LITTER PICK! 

The next Lemington Litter Pick takes place at 10am this Saturday 9th February. It 

would be great to see as many LRPS children there as possible!  

NEW BEHAVIOUR POLICY: 

We will be introducing a new ‘Behaviour Policy’ at LRPS from after the February 

Half Term break. The policy clearly explains how we will reward children who 

always show the expected behaviours and likewise how we will deal with 

behaviour which is not to the expected standard. I am requesting your views on 

the policy before the end of this week – to view visit the Parent/Carer section of 

our website (lemingtonriverside.newcastle.sch.uk). 

NEW MORNING TIME ROUTINES: 

Thank you to everybody for your positive feedback on our new morning time 

routines. All of our doors now open at 8:45am and our teaching assistants are 

always on hand to meet and greet you and your child as you arrive.  

WARBURTONS VISIT: 

Children across the school are being visited by 

‘Warburtons’ Bakery staff who are teaching 

them about the many jobs that people do at 

their local bakery. The workshops have been 

fantastic! 

 

Take care, 

 

 

Mr. Heeley 

Headteacher  
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